Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
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July 15, 2005

EA0405-002 Distribution List

Dear Parties:

Re: EA0405-002 Canadian Zinc Phase III Drilling — Request for Ruling

The MVEIRB has received a request for a ruling from the developer, Canadian Zinc. Please see
the attached letter from Canadian Zinc to the Review Board for the decision sought and the
reasons for it.

The Review Board will deal with the matter on Thursday July 21, 2005. Parties are given until
the end of Tuesday July 19 to submit comments to the Review Board. Please note that this
proceeding is governed by the Rules of Procedure in place at the time the Environmental
Assessment started, rather than the Review Board’s revised Rules of Procedure of May 2005.

If you have any questions regarding the Environmental Assessment process please do not
hesitate to contact me at (867) 766-7053 or mhaefele@mveirb.nt.ca.

Sincerely

R VAl

Martin Haefele
Environmental Assessment Officer
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